Office of the Prime Minister

Prime Minister

Minister for Arts, Culture & Heritage
Minister for National Security & Intelligence

Minister for Child Poverty Reduction



2 9 NOV 2017

Joss J.

Email: fyi-request-6804-2f5548ff@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Joss J

I refer to your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), dated 5 November 2017, for information relating to TVNZ digitisation.

The Act requires that we advise you of our decision on your request no later than 20 working days after the day we received your request. Unfortunately, it will not be possible to meet that time limit and we are therefore writing to notify you of an extension of the time to make our decision.

This extension is required to allow time to complete the consultations necessary to make a decision on your request. This extension has been made under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act. You can expect to receive a response to your request by 15 December 2017.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or free phone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Heather Simpson

Advisor

+64 4 817 8700